From: Shirley Fuller
To: LDFconsult

Subject: Objection to proposed dwellings Marden Ash, Ongar
Date: 23 May 2018 09:12:53
Hi,

Iam emailini on behalf of mi mother in law who lives a‘r_

It has come to her notice that there is a proposal to build 59 affordable
homes in the Marden Ash area, Ongré Ongr7 and Ongr8 on the Local Plan.

Audrey Fuller lives
- where there is a plan to build 9 houses on the car park of the pub.

She wants to formally object to this particular proposal but also to all 3
proposed sites. She experiences very heavy fraffic outside her bungalow
which makes crossing the road treacherous for her and this will only get
worse with the increase in traffic. Audrey is 87 next birthday so this sort of
disruption is very distressing for her.

Not only the traffic aspect for her but also the actual building process will
affect her greatly. There is also the extra pressure on our only Doctors
surgery in the town which is already extremely busy. Our Town is already
busy, parking is difficult, our local services are stretched and our little
Sainsbury's supermarket will not cope with the extra influx of people.

I do know that the closing date for objections was 19 January 2018 but
Audrey did not know anything about this. She did object to the Local Plan
when it was first rolled out to the community last year.

We also know that there is a challenge in the High Court relating to the 3
proposed sites and therefore would you please log this objection from Mrs
Audrey Fuller.

T look forward to the courtesy of your reply.

Kind regards

SHIRLEY FULLER
on behalf of MRS AUDREY FULLER
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